

King Charles Street London SW1A 2AH

Minister of State

D. Ezzard Miller Leader of the Opposition Office of the Opposition #5 Windward Centre George Town Grand Cayman

2 August 2018

Dear Mr Miller

Thank you for your letter of 27 July 2018 concerning the withdrawal from Post of Governor Anwar Choudhury.

I spoke to the Premier when the decision was taken and am aware of the media and online comments you refer to. However, it is important that the investigation process is able to proceed in a manner that is fair and protects the privacy of all involved. It is therefore inappropriate for me to comment on the specific nature of the investigation until it has concluded.

I do hope that the investigation process can be concluded as swiftly as possible for the benefit of all concerned.

Idhniad of Whithrehm

LORD (TARIQ) AHMAD OF WIMBLEDON

Minister of State for the Overseas Territories
Prime Minister's Special Representative for Preventing Sexual Violence in Conflict
Prime Minister's Special Envoy on Freedom of Religion or Belief